中国電力企業聯合会との情報交換

2019年7月31日、中国電力企業聯合会(CEC: China Electricity Council)より魏昭峰副理事長ほか4名の訪問団が来日し、弊会をご訪問いただきました。

一行は弊会役員との会談の後、東京電力パワーグリッド社の岡本取締役副社長にもご参加いた だき、両国の電力分野に関わる情報交換を行いました。

August 2019

Japan Electric Power Information Center

Delegation of China Electricity Council visited our Tokyo office

On July 31 2019, the delegation of China Electricity Council (CEC / 中国电力企业联合会) including Mr. WEI Zhao Feng, vice chairman of CEC visited our Tokyo office.

They have meeting with our board members and hold information exchange with us about electric power industry of both countries after participation of Mr. Okamoto, Executive Vice President, TEPCO Power Grid.

